

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

7<sup>th</sup> January 2020

Dear Parents,



Ski Trip 2020

We will be holding a Parent Information Meeting on **Tuesday 14**<sup>th</sup> **January 2020 at 6pm** in the School Hall in connection with our up and coming ski trip.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please inform Mr Ashton as soon as possible who will issue you with an information pack following the meeting.

Thank you also to those of you who have returned your slips for the ski taster session on Saturday 11 January 2020 at the Oval. The lesson is booked from 2pm but children will need to be there from 1.30 in order that they can get their kit before the lesson begins. As we have said previously, it would be a good idea for children to get used to wearing the clothes they will be wearing in Claviere. However, I should point out that the surface is an artificial one and there is a chance that the abrasive surface can scuff trousers and jackets if children fall. With that in mind, you may choose to wear older jackets / trousers. The children must wear gloves and cannot take part without these. Although Mr Ashton is hoping to be in attendance, parents must ensure that they stay to supervise their children whilst they ski.

If anyone has not paid their £10 for the ski lesson, please could they ensure that they pay this into the office in a named envelope before Friday 10<sup>th</sup> January.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









